
 
 
 
SUBMISSION OF SUPPORT 
 
I would like to make a submission of support in regards to the 
proposed Bill Food Standards Amendment (Truth in Labelling- 
Palm Oil) 2009. 
As a consumer I feel very strongly that I should be able to 
make informed choices on what I buy.  Knowing if palm oil was 
in a product would definitely determine if I bought the item.  The 
preservation of orang-utan habitat is far more important than 
any product on a supermarket shelf. 
 
Thank you 
 
Samantha Watson 
 


